
artha A. Moyer 

April 8, 1992 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12, Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, ,Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I was thrilled beyond description to receive your letter. It will be 
kept with your books for my son and grandchildren to peruSe years from 
now. A sincere "thank you" for your personal note. 

Enclosed you will find my order for two additional books. You are 
selling yourself short as I had a bookstore trace the three books I 
now own and I paid $35.00 each for them. So Mr. Weisberg - you are a 
bargain. 

I am now in the process of reading "Post-Mortem" and find myself 
overwhelmed with your facts. It gratifies-  me that Arlen Specter is 
exactly what I imagined him to be - a first-rate scoundrel. I found 
the "killer instinct" of Arlen Specter in the Hill/Thomas hearing and 
his obvious dislike of Senator Kennedy to be downright ugly. Both 
Senator Specter and former President Gerald Ford profited by their 
tenure on the Warren Commission. I have no respect for either man. 

I agree with you about Oliver Stone's interpretation of the 
assassination but it did make another generation do some thinking as I 
have had several of my former students (who knew of my interest in 
JFK) ask me what I thought. I told them not to rely on Stone but do 
some research on their own. 

I personally believe that the key lies in Tippet's slaying - something , 
doesn't make sense there at all.. (Just a woman's intuition). I haVe 
read so much (good and bad) that.I have to put it all aside every once 
in a while just to clear my thoughts. 

I do not want-to be a bother - but are there any definitive authors 
that you feel comfortable with their contributions? I have 
approximately 45 books on just the assassination itself and I 
certainly would like to be objective in my observations. 

Mr. Weisberg, please forgive my presumption that you will have the 
time or the inclination to answer my questions. I will certainly 
understand if you choose not to. 

Thank you again for your letter. You have made all my years of 
collecting worth every second. 

Most sincerely, 

enclosure 


